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My name is , I  as a school chaplain and a legal secretary.  
In my opinion, providing healthcare to babies born alive during an abortion is nothing short of a fundamental 
human right - the right to life.  
It is clear that if citizens are unwilling or unable to care for the most vulnerable among us, such as a new born 
baby, the Government must step in to ensure that these lives are protected.  
Imagine the long term mental health ramifications for midwives and doctors, people who are born carers, if 
they have to watch little babies die and not be able to help them. Why inflict this kind of emotional torment on a 
workforce that is already stretched to capacity? This law is also setting a dangerous precedent that human life 
is not sacred. Where will the line be drawn?  
Please pabcd this legislation. Short of repealing the abortion law, this is the only humane step to take.  

Sincerely,  

 

 

Unsubscribe - Unsubscribe Preferences 
 

   

 

-

-




